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CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST LETTER

March 14, 2012

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia MD 21046

Subject: Request for Confidentiality

FCC ID: G95DWI219COM

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to Section 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, the Applicant hereby requests
confidential treatment of information accompanying this Application as outlined below:

1. Block Diagram
2. Schematic Diagram
3. Theory Of Operation

These items contain detailed system and equipment description and related information about the
product which the Grantee considers to be proprietary, confidential, and a custom design which
otherwise would not be released to the general public. The public disclosure of these matters might be
harmful to the Grantee and provide unjustified benefit to its competitors in the market.

The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this Application and all
accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this application.

Sincerely
Grantee: Nancy Boettner

signed: 2poneyy Koclimen.

Printed: Nancy Boettner

Title: Manager, Product Safety & Compliance
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